June 6, 2023
Dear Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

We are giving this memorial in honor of Roger Thomas Jennings, Kevin’s uncle. He was an army veteran
and was privileged to go on the Never Forgotten Honor flight Sept. 4, 2022. As with so many other vets,
after the flight his health began to fail and he passed away May 30, 2023. He had such wonderful
memories from the flight. He is now at “his final deployment”, to quote Mike Thompson.

Please send a notification of our gift to Steve Jennings, his son who was his guardian, at 1228 Fifth Ave
NW, Byron, MN 55920. You may receive additional memorials for Mr. Jennings, as he designated the
Never Forgotten Honor Flight for memorials. You can also notify Steve Jennings of any other memorials.

Thank you for all of your hard work to make the Honor Flights possible.
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Kevin and Julie Keller
PO Box 184

Schofield, Wi 54476



